
Municipal Tax Change Notification 

Dear Homeowner, 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter is to inform you of a recent change to the 

municipal tax regulations that may affect your property. 

Effective [Date], the municipal tax rate has been adjusted to [New Tax Rate]. This change is 

part of the annual budget process and is necessary to ensure adequate funding for essential 

services in our community. 

As a result, your new property tax assessment may reflect this change. The anticipated amount 

for your property will be [New Amount], which will be billed on [Billing Date]. 

We understand that changes in tax rates can impact your financial planning, and we encourage 

you to reach out to our office for any questions or concerns you may have regarding this 

adjustment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued support of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Municipal Office Name] 

[Contact Information] 


